Ladywood – Capital Investment 2016/17
The stock count in Ladywood District is currently 11,505 dwellings (including Bloomsbury and Manor Close). 

Previously Completed Works

The Birmingham City Housing Improvement Programme (Decent Homes) commenced on 1st April 2004 and ended 31st December 2010. During this period Council housing stock achieved 99.1% decency. Decent Homes still remains fundamental to the Council as it plans its future housing investment. We now use “expired lifecycles” criteria to formulate this type of investment. 

See below the works to be issued for the 2016/17 Capital Investment Programme

Works to be issued 2016/17
	District / Ward
	DOOR
	WINDOW
	ROOF
	KITCHEN AND BATHROOM
	TOTAL

	ASTON
	119
	6
	5
	
	130

	LADYWOOD
	89
	9
	3
	8
	109

	NECHELLS
	115
	48
	6
	4
	173

	SOHO
	47
	4
	15
	16
	82

	LADYWOOD
	370
	67
	29
	28
	494


Please Note: The data above is taken from the Apex System and is correct as of 04 April 2016 and is subject to change. All work is currently in Authorised status and issued to contractors for completion. These are indicative programme numbers and will vary dependant on budget and cost variation. 

